
News

Students Encouraged to Pick Up Tickets for
Finals Breakfast
The President’s Late-Night Breakfast will still occur this year at Southwestern Oklahoma State University in Weatherford.

The breakfast is planned for Sunday, November 15, from 10-11:30 p.m. in the Memorial Student Center but admission tickets need to be picked up in
advance.

Instead of sit-down eating, there will be safe and sanitized to-go meals because of COVID-19 precautions.

Admission tickets can be picked up from the offices of Dean of Students, Career Services or Admissions offices, STF 214, 209 and 207.
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